
 The Lord's Army 
 School for the Bold 

 Discipline Policy 

 The Lord’s Army recognizes that discipline is a key role in creating boundaries and maintaining a 

 safe environment for children to thrive in.  Our ability to maintain a happy healthy school is top 

 priority. 

 If a child is endangering others (throwing, kicking, hitting, biting, using inappropriate language) 

 and is unresponsive to verbal redirection the child will be physically removed from the space 

 they are in and relocated to a soft safe environment where they can privately but with in sight 

 of a staff member safely blow off steam.  Once we are able to communicate with the child 

 again, we will discuss safety, respect and kindness to other students and staff.  If the child’s 

 behavior continues to persist, we may contact a parent for pick up. 

 We will always do our best to engage your child into activities and attempt to solve the dispute 

 by use of words with one another and working through social constructs. However continual 

 offenses must be resolved at home by parents.  We are grateful for the opportunity to support 

 you and develop a plan to move your child forward and continue our educational plans. 

 Children are growing evolving and seasons of disruptive behavior are normal.  You will get 

 through this and we will support you.  Prayer and love and boundaries are the most important 

 thing you can give your child to ensure their success. 

 The Lord’s Army does not use corporal punishment and will never be the ultimate disciplinary 

 figure in your child’s life.  This means you are, so work with us. Help us work with your child by 

 communicating what is happening at home when needed and we will continue raising healthy 

 happy stable children together. 

 Please sign and date your acknowledgement and return to a staff member. 

 __________________________  __________________________  _________ 

 Name  Sign  Date 


